
FREE DAY OF FUN AT SPRUCE RUN 
FOR COLUMBUS CITY SCHOOLS FAMILIES 

www.ccsoh.us/engagement 

Columbus City Schools Department of Engagement invites families on a trip 
to our Spruce Run Environmental Education Center for a  

FREE Family Education and Fun Day. 
 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 26 
9:30 AM - 2:30 PM 

 

FREE BUS RIDES TO SPRUCE RUN 
BUSES DEPART AT 9:30 AM     BUSES RETURN AT 2:30 PM 
FROM SOUTH HIGH SCHOOL AND BUCKEYE MIDDLE SCHOOL 

 

Open to all Columbus City Schools families and students Pre-K-5th Grade. A free small sack lunch will be provided. 
For the October event, free transportation is only being provided from South High School and Buckeye Middle School.  
Buses will run once in the morning and once in the afternoon. Families will not be able to leave Spruce Run early unless 

they have their own transportation. All children must be accompanied by a responsible family member.  
 

THANK YOU TO OUR PARTNERS AT SOUTHSIDE STAY FOR PROMOTING THIS SPECIAL EVENT. 
 

SIGN UP BY VISITING WWW.CCSOH.US/RSVP 


